
Marseilles, April 15th 2020 

 

Editor in Chief,  

World Journal of Clinical Cases 

 

 

Dear Editor in Chief 

 

You could find included the revised version of the invited Manuscript (ID: 03547918) 

entitled: “Assessment of diaphragmatic function by ultrasonography: current approach and 

perspectives” from Alain Boussuges, Sarah Rives, Julie Finance and Fabienne Brégeon.  

All the recommended corrections have been performed and.  

The manuscript has been read and approved by the authors. 

We all certificate that the material of this article has not been published and is not being 

considered for publication elsewhere. Furthermore, there is no financial or other 

relationship that might be perceived as leading to a conflict of interest.   

 

Sincerely 

 

Boussuges Alain MD PhD 


